Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO2558- Di Salvo Trucking

Entry Type: Phone call

Company: Environmental Restoration Services
Start: Tue 3/19/2013 11:57 AM

End: Tue 3/19/2013 12:07 PM

Duration: 10 minutes

Spoke with Ben Halsted, consultant for RO2558 - Di Salvo Trucking. He indicated the replacement well for MW-2 has
been installed. We reviewed the scope of sample analysis and sample depths to meet the LTCP for site evaluation
(MTBE & naphthalene) and two samples recovered at different depths in upper 5-feet and at least one sample recovered
from between 5- to 10-foot interval. Dissolved zinc, MTBE & naphthalene added to GW samples. Wells need to be re-
surveyed and an adequate GW direction determined. If no metals and low TPH and naphthalene then consider closure
under low threat. As analysis not completed, the report was pushed out 60 days to May 20, 2013, previously assumed
the report was to be distributed with the 2™ quarter 2013 semi-annual monitoring episode.



